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10.01.18 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Review of School Dining Arrangements 
 
For some time now we have been discussing how we can improve the lunch time 
experience for all the children, those who stay for school dinners and those who bring 
a packed lunch.   
 
We have collected ideas for possible improvements from the Pupil Council and staff.  
We are also keen to collect your views regarding this, please could you email these 
to riverbank@aberdeencity.gov.uk or drop a note to the school office by Friday 19th of 
January.  All suggestions gratefully received. 
 
Once we have collated all the ideas we will consult with you regarding possible 
solutions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Susan Ironside 
Head Teacher 
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